
Ariel Ronneburger Presenting Webinar on Best
Practices for Avoiding Cybersquatting
November 28, 2016

Ariel Ronneburger, an associate in the Firm's commercial litigation practice area, will be presenting a webinar on
February 22, 2017 from 3:00 - 5:00 pm (EST) through the Knowledge Group on best practices for avoiding
cybersquatting.  It will provide information regarding steps to take when protecting brands online.

If you are interested in attending the webinar, please contact Ms. Ronneburger at 
ARonneburger@cullenanddykman.com

Practices
Commercial Litigation
Intellectual Property Litigation

Industries
Financial Institutions

Attorneys
Ariel E. Ronneburger

mailto:aronneburger@cullenanddykman.com

